
Daniel M. White, Chancellor 

P.O. Box 757500 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7500 

907-474-7112 

uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu 

www.uaf.edu/chancellor/ 

 

 

 

 

UA is an AA/EO employer and educational institution and prohibits illegal discrimination against any individual.  

www.alaska.edu/nondiscrimination 

 

 

 

 

 

September 28, 2021 

 

 

 

TO: Nettie La Belle-Hamer, Vice Chancellor for Research 

 

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor    

 

RE: Vaccination Requirement Request Approval - Bonanza Creek LTER Fieldwork 

 

 

The University of Alaska System policy states that vaccination requirements may only be made 

by exception and must be approved by the President at the request of the Chancellor. 

 

I have received your request for a vaccination requirement for the following: 

 

UAF FACULTY, STAFF AND STUDENTS AND OFFICIAL VISITORS PARTICIPATING 

IN BONANZA CREEK LTER FIELDWORK. 

 

Based on your request and President Pitney’s approval, I am herewith authorizing a vaccination 

requirement (with medical and non-medical-religious exemptions) for that purpose. 

 

DMW:jdp 

 

cc: Diane O’Brien, Interim Director, IAB 
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